
Federation Notices
 Reminders

Reminders

Dear all

This week, we held our individual school sports
day. The rain held off for us and we had two
fantastic afternoons of competitive sports. We
were really impressed by the children’s
teamwork and perseverance during the events.
Congratulations to the Blue team from Melsonby
and the Blue team from North and South Cowton
on their victory.

Earlier in the week, some of our KS2 children
enjoyed having the opportunity to visit Richmond
school to take part in transition activities. They
took part in a Lego Brickmaster competition
which involved a robotics task and a creative
thinking task. The children worked as a team to
create their own story using 1,000 coloured Lego
bricks. They also saw some of their old
classmates! A fantastic day was had by all!

As we enter the last (very busy) three weeks of
term, please keep an eye out for the various
events on the calendar. We hope to see as many
of you as possible at our first ever Federation
Sports Day next Friday afternoon at 1pm!

In the meantime, have a lovely weekend!

Mrs Robinson and the Team

Date: Friday 27th June 2025

Maths homework will be sent home on a
Thursday and homework will be due in on a
Tuesday.
P.E days are a Wednesday and a Friday 
Please ensure that all home reading is
recorded in the children’s reading records.
Library books will be changed on a Thursday.
With the warmer days upon us, please
ensure your child brings with them a hat,
water bottle and sun cream each day.
An astounding £932.36 was raised from
the BBQ and Run. A BIG thank you to
everyone involved.

Maths homework will be sent home on a
Thursday and homework will be due in on a
Tuesday.
Class 1 P.E days are Tuesday and Friday.
Class 2 P.E days are Monday and Friday.
Please ensure that your child brings their
reading book to school every day.
We’ve noticed that several of our new reading
books are missing. If you do find any of our
books at home, please could they be returned
to school as soon as possible. Many thanks.
With the warmer days upon us, please
ensure your child brings with them a hat,
sun cream and a water bottle.



Friday 
4th  July 

All
KS2 Production  Dress Rehearsal

at North Cowton Village Hall

Friday 
4th July @ 1:00

All Federation Sports Day at NSC

Monday 
7th July

at North Cowton
Village Hall

All

KS2 Production
Children to arrive for 5:15pm with

the performance starting at 5:30pm

Tuesday
8th July  

Rec & KS1 Multi-Skills at Northallerton

Tuesday
8th July 

at Melsonby School
playground or St

James Church
depending on the

weather

All

KS2 Production
Children to arrive for 5:15pm with

the performance starting at 5:30pm

Friday 
11  July @ 1:00th All

Reserve Federation Sports Day at
NSC

Friday 
11  Julyth All Pupils’ annual report out to parents

Monday
14  Julyth All Forest School at Le Cateau

Wednesday
16  Julyth Year 6 Year 6 Treat Day

Thursday
17  July th All

Federation Day
(instead of Friday 18  July)th

Friends of Melsonby School Disco
 1:00 -3:00

Friday
 18  July @ 2:00th All Year 6 Leavers Service

Friday
 18  Julyth All

School closes for the Summer
Holiday

Wednesday
3  Septemberrd All School re-opens to pupils

Dates for diary Dates for diary

Friday 
4th  July 

All
KS2 Production  Dress Rehearsal

at North Cowton Village Hall

Friday 
4th  July @ 1:00

All
Federation Sports Day at NSC

Monday 
7th July

at North Cowton
Village Hall

All

KS2 Production
Children to arrive for 5:15pm with the

performance starting at 5:30pm

Tuesday
8th July  Rec & KS1

Multi-Skills at Northallerton 

Tuesday
8th July 

at Melsonby School
playground or St

James Church
depending on the

weather

All

KS2 Production
Children to arrive for 5:15pm with the

performance starting at 5:30pm

Friday 
11  July @ 1:00th All Reserve Federation Sports Day at NSC

Friday 
11  Julyth All Pupils’ annual report out to parents

Monday
14  Julyth All Forest School at Le Cateau

Thursday
17  July th All

Federation Day
(instead of Friday 18  July)th

Friends of Melsonby School Disco
 1:00 -3:00

Friday
 18  Julyth All

School closes for the Summer Holiday

We would like to invite parents in to

celebrate the success of the year. Children

will have their books out to showcase the

work that they have completed since

September. 

Parents are welcome to join us from

1:15pm through to 2:30pm with a little

picnic to enjoy in the playground (weather

permitting). For those who want to take

them home at 2:30pm they can - for those

who can't make it children can share their

books with staff and be collected at the

normal time of 3:15pm.

NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUB

Wednesday
3  Septemberrd All School re-opens to pupils

 Melsonby Methodist 
Primary School

North and South Cowton 
Community Primary School


